Event Savetioned



Girl Scouts of Alaska 3911 Turnagain Blvd. East Anchorage, AK 99517 (907) 273-0306 www.girlscoutsalaska.org

> Girl Scouts of Alaska 316 W 11th Street Juneau, AK 99801

Senator Gary Stevens State Capitol Room 429 Juneau, AK 99801

November 30, 2018

Dear Senator Stevens:

Girl Scouts of Alaska is hosting our annual auction fundraiser on Saturday, February 23, 2019 at the Juneau Arts and Culture Center. This is to request that the Girl Scouts of Alaska Auction be sanctioned by the Alaska State Legislative Council.

For the record, Girl Scouts of Alaska is a 501(c)(3) non-profit. Our Tax Identification number is 92-6000179. The council's main office is located at 3911 Turnagain Blvd. East, Anchorage, Alaska 99517. We have an office in Juneau at 316 West 11th Street.

Please join us for a fun evening. Thank you in advance for your positive action on this request.

Sur Perles

Sue Perles

Chief Executive Officer Girl Scouts of Alaska



JUNEAU ANIMAL RESCUE

Scretioned fax 19

Dedicated to the promotion of animal welfare and prevention of animal cruelty and suffering

Samantha Blankenship Juneau Animal Rescue 7705 Glacier Highway Juneau AK 99801

January 21, 2019

Senator Gary Stevens Alaska State Capitol 120 4th Street, Room 429 Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Senator Stevens,

Juneau Animal Rescue (formerly Gastineau Humane Society) is hosting our 6th annual beer and wine tasting silent auction fundraiser on Saturday, February 9, 2019 at the Westmark Baranof Hotel. This letter is a request that the Juneau Animal Rescue silent auction be sanctioned by the Alaska State Legislative Council.

For the record, Juneau Animal Rescue is a 501(c)(3) non-profit. Our Tax Identification number is 92-0057621. Juneau Animal Rescue is located at 7705 Glacier Highway, Juneau, Alaska 99801.

Please join us for an elegant evening in support of Juneau's animals.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sanabha Blankership

Sincerely,

Samantha Blankenship Executive Director Juneau Animal Rescue



8420 Airport Blvd. Ste. 202 Juneau, Alaska 99801 ph: 907.463.5327 juneaudance@gci.net

January 22, 2019

Senator Gary Stevens, Chair Legislative Council State Capitol, Room 403 Juneau, AK 99801

RE: Request for Charity Event Approval

Dear Senator Stevens:

Juneau Dance Theatre is hosting its fourth annual "Juneau's Got Talent", a friendly competition that celebrates local talent for the purposes of raising funds to support the organization.

Pursuant to AS 24.60.080(a)(2)(B), Juneau Dance Theatre requests charity event approval of the Legislative Council for this event. "Juneau's Got Talent" will be held at the Juneau Arts and Culture Center (JACC), Saturday, February 9, from 7-9pm. It promises to be an entertaining and fun night for all, featuring the diverse talents of local performance artists and public personalities. Proceeds from the event (ticket sales, monetary votes for performers, silent auction, and no-host bar), will be used to offset our increasing operating costs, which is critically important in allowing us to keep tuition at an affordable rate, so dance can be accessible to all families in Juneau.

Juneau Dance Theatre is a tax exempt organization under Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)3, and a non-profit corporation in the State of Alaska. We were established in 1975, and serve approximately 125 students during the school year, and another 350 children during Fine Arts Camp and other summer programming.

For more details about "Juneau's Got Talent", and for electronic distribution, our event poster is attached. You may contact me with questions at the number above, or at blujan@juneaudance.org. Thank you for your consideration.

Warm regards,

Bridget Lujan, Executive Director

Budget M. Luje

Juneau Dance Theatre

Representative Gary Knopp State Capitol Room 424

Juneau, AK 99801

Senator Gary Stevens
State Capitol Room 423
Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Senator Stevens:

Last year our office hosted the Lawmakers Round-up 5K event. It turned out to be a successful event, so we'd like to do it again. This year we have chosen Saturday, March 9, 2019 to raise funds for the Southeast Food Bank, which I have been told is one of the most impact direct ways to help assist Federal Employees affected by the Government Shutdown. The race will start and end at the Twisted Fish in Juneau, AK. This letter is to request that the Lawmakers Round-up 5K event be sanctioned by the Alaska State Legislative Council.

The Southeast Food Bank is a 501(c)(3) non-profit. Their Tax Identification number is 27-0165056.

Thank you for considering this event and hope to see you there!

Best,

Rep. Gary Knopp

Hay Knyp

District 30

Event Sanctioned

Jacob Tatum

State Capitol Room 417

Juneau, AK 99801

Senator Gary Stevens
State Capitol Room 423
Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Senator Stevens,

Last year the Alaska Young Democrats hosted the 33rd Annual Sham Jam Event. It was very successful and raised \$5000 for the art studio, The Canvas, a non-profit organization under REACH Inc., so we'd like to do it again. This year we have chosen Saturday, March 16th to have the annual dance party with the proceeds going to help The Canvas continue their mission to help individuals who experience disabilities foster their artistic vision and voice by participating in the local arts community as active and engaged artists. The event will be on the evening of March 16th with the doors opening at 8pm. Costumes for the theme of Game of Thrones: Alaska Style, are encouraged. This letter is to request that the 34th Annual Sham Jam event be sanctioned by the Alaska State Legislative Council.

REACH Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit. Their Tax Identification number is 92-0070127. Thank you for considering this even and we hope to see you there!

All the best.

Jacob Tatum

2 vent sanctioned

Katrina Matheny

From: Ricky Gease < Ricky@krsa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 10:18 AM
To: Sen. Gary Stevens; Katrina Matheny
Cc: emulder@qci.net; Bill Eckhardt

Subject: KRSA request for Sanctioned Charity Event Approval

Dear Senator Gary Stevens,

Kenai River Sportfishing Association (KRSA) requests sanctioning by the Alaska Legislative Council for the following three events in 2019:

- 1. Kenai River Junior Classic August 14, 2019
- 2. Kenai River Classic August 21, 22 and 23; and
- 3. Kenai River Women's Classic September 12, 13, and 14.

These events are educational opportunities to promote the sustainability of the Kenai River as a world class fishery and why it is important to care about this resource. Proceeds of these events go to KRSA, a 501 c 3 charitable non-profit organization (Fed Tax Number EIN: 92014-2688).

KRSA then uses these funds for fishery and habitat conservation, research and education programs. KRSA also uses these funds to support educational programs through many community partnerships, including those with the JBER, the Boy Scouts, the Girl Scouts, Caring for the Kenai, CPH Safe Kids program and other such groups.

Please contact our office at (907)262-8588 at your earliest convenience if there is any other information needed regarding these events.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Ricky Gease Executive Director

Kenai River Sportfishing Association 35093 Kenai Spur Highway Soldotna, AK 99669 907-262-8588 office www.KRSA.com



Get Up, Get Out, Get Fishini

Quent sanctioned



Service through the Ages

Celebrating 137 years of Red Cross Service to the Armed Forces

Friday, March 8, 2019

6:00 to 10:00 p.m.
AK Army National Guard Army Aviation Operating Facility
8425 Livingston Way
Juneau, AK 99801

(In the Valley, next to Guardian Flight)

We are excited to announce 'Juneau Big Band' will be providing the music and song for the evening. Please join us for dinner and dancing!

Join the American Red Cross of Alaska as we celebrate 137 years of Service to the Armed Forces. Providing care and service to service members and their families is an essential piece of our mission and it is with pleasure that we take an evening to honor them and their service.

For tickets please call or email Lori Wilson at 907-347-8266 or lori.wilson2@redcross.org; or follow this link http://www.cvent.com/d/xbq65x/4W





Event Sanctioned 2/8/19

601 E. 57th Place, Suite 104
Anchorage, AK 99518
Phone 907.276.5487 Fax 907.276.5488
Info@akresource.org • www.akresource.org

Board of Directors

Judy Patrick, Chair Judy Patrick Photography

Lydia Griffey, Vice Chair Stantee

Lisa Herbert, Secretary Usibelli Gial Mine

Peter Laliberte, Treasurer

Terry Aldridge

Bradley Bourdon ICE Services, Inc

Amy Burnett Oil Search

Charles Heath, Jr Resource Data Inc

Mark Hullington Kinross/Ft, Knox

Irina Millwood

Elena Romerdahl Perkins Coic LLP

Casey Sullivan

Tim Sullivan Alaska Railroad Corporation

Executive Director Emeritus

February 7, 2019

Senator Gary Stevens Legislative Council Chair Alaska State Legislature State Capitol Juneau, AK 99801

Re: Sanctioning of Charity Event - 27th Annual Coal Classic Golf Tournament

Dear Senator Stevens:

On June 12, 2019, we will be hosting our 27th Annual Coal Classic Golf Tournament. This will again be held at Moose Run Golf Course from 7 am until 1 pm and will include about 36 teams for a half-day shotgun event followed by lunch. I am writing to request the Legislative Council consider sanctioning our event again this year under state statue AS 24.60.080(a)(2)(B). This tournament has a long history of supporters as noted by last year's enclosed sponsorship sheet.

Alaska Resource Education is a state-wide 501(c)3 organization dedicated to educating our youth about Alaska's natural resources. We offer Alaska Resource curriculum and kits to teachers filled with materials focusing on minerals, energy and forestry. We also provide a 500-level credit course through the University of Alaska to teach educators on the use of our kit materials and curriculum. You can often find us in the classrooms teaching kids of all ages about the importance natural resources play in our state's economy, workforce and future.

I hope you will visit us at <u>www.akresource.org</u> to learn more about our events and our organization. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the number listed above.

Warm regards,

Elia Ede

Executive Director